Mt Bachelor Quilters’ Guild
January 2015 Newsletter

Due to the holidays, there was no newsletter prepared in December - - please take note of the
following announcements in preparation for the Monday, January 12th, Guild meeting:

The January meeting will be held on January 12th, doors open at 6:15pm, meeting starts
at 6:45pm, Partners in Care, 2075 Wyatt Court.

Reminder on items to bring to meeting: Name Tag, Show and Tell, Canned Foods for
food drive, Fat Quarter for drawing (plaids).

January's Program: DVD on "Why Quilts Matter."

Bring your cash and/or check (already filled out to MBQG) to pay your annual dues of
$25.

The guild retreat in March has opened up 2 spots for day sewers; those interested please
email Suzanne H to reserve a spot and submit payment for $165 (first come-first serve).
Community quilts will meet as usual on Wednesday, January 14th.

There will be a Boutique Workshop on January 20th, 10am-3pm, at The Vintage - contact
Judy W for more information.

Those participating in the 2015 SOQS Ruby Celebration challenge quilt contact Jill M if
you need assistance with taking a picture of your quilt for submission (due Jan 28th).

If you have completed one of the state flower blocks for our raffle quilt, please bring it to
the Jan 12th guild meeting, or drop it off at QuiltWorks by Jan 24th.

To catch up on all happenings, check out our blog at:
http://www.mtbachelorquiltersquild.typepad.com/
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